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Photocopy Reminder 

The receptionists can make photocopies for residents, guests and SORA committees/activities 

between 12:00-7:00 p.m. daily. The copier is reserved from 8 a.m.-12:00 p.m. for department use 

and bulk copying for administration. The receptionist is also responsible for mail/package sorting 

and administrative duties that must be completed before 12:00 p.m. 
 

Personal copies are five cents per side and can be paid by cash or added to your monthly statement. 

The only copies that are free of charge are the yearly insurance card copies requested by the billing 

& medical departments. All other copies are subject to a charge. Copies for SORA Committees 

and/or activities are tracked monthly and billed to SORA. 

 

Happy Anniversary!  

March 21 marks eight years that Sherman and Oakley came to live at Sherwood Oaks.  

 

Resident Get Together 

Gary Whoric, Maintenance Supervisor, will be the guest speaker at the resident get together on 

Friday, March 22 at 1:30 p.m. in the Auditorium & Card Room. Gary will give you an overview of 

the maintenance department. I will also give a brief campus update.  

 

Birthday Celebration 

Wear your favorite basketball team’s shirt or colors and join 

Coach Norman Dale and his tiny Indiana Basketball team 

(Hickory Huskers) in the Main Dining Room on Wednesday, 

March 27 for some March Madness fun. Our “slam dunk” 

menu includes meatball soup, matzo ball soup, beef hot dog 

with all the toppings, pepperoni pizza, chicken wings – ranch or 

parmesan garlic, Alaskan pollock fish sticks, baked potato bar, 

peas & pearl onions, sliced carrots, powdered sugar donut holes 

and orange dream bars. 

 

Due to the popularity of our themed events, we highly 

recommended you make a reservation for lunch and/or dinner by 

calling extension 8234 - with your name, number of people in 

your party and reservation time.  

 

Tune in to channel 951 at 1:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. to watch 

Hoosiers! 

 

 


